STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS30551 / S1146

This legislation adjusts the salaries for the three members of the industrial commission and prevents the need
for further legislation to adjust commission salaries.

FISCAL NOTE

Current annual salary of a magistrate judge is $132,400 and an industrial commissioner’s salary is $117,044
for a difference of $15,356. The increase for three commissioners would be $46,068 plus benefits. In the event
magistrate salaries increase, there would be a corresponding increase in the salaries of industrial commissioners
to match magistrate salaries.

Contact:
Senator Kelly Arthur Anthon
(208) 332-1305

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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